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Prairie Hills USD 113 Board To Hold Special Meeting

The Prairie Hills USD 113 Board of Education will hold a special meeting Monday evening, and the
public is encouraged to attend.

Superintendent Dennis Stones says the purpose of the meeting is to present the district's strategic
plan and financial information.

Stones says the board has been working on a plan to ensure a strong academic as well as financially
responsible district.

The meeting will be held at 7 o’clock Monday evening in the Sabetha Middle School Auditorium. 


